

General Martin Herem Chief of Defence Estonian Defence Forces

Ljubljana, January 2024

Dear General Herem, Dear Martin

On 29 March 2004, Slovenia and Estonia accompanied by five other countries officially became members of NATO; a momentous milestone in Slovenia's history that will be marked with a special ceremony held on 28 March 2024 to commemorate our enduring partnership and shared commitment to security and stability.

Since we would like to celebrate this significant event together with our fellow allies, it is my honour and pleasure to invite you to attend the ceremony as my distinguished guest.

Should your schedule permit you to attend the ceremony, we would appreciate if you kindly confirm your attendance by 15 February to assist us in making the necessary arrangements.

My Point of Contact for any additional information you may require is Major Tomaž Visinski (kabinet.ngssv@mors.si, +386 70 438 261).

Yours sincerely,

Lieutenant General Robert Glavaš Chief of the General Staff

Slovenian Armed Forces